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Massachusetts PTA  

Health and Safety Update! 
 

 

Happy and Healthy Spring to All! 
  

  
Your MA PTA Health & Safety Team and local PTA Units have 
been  busy and engaged during these winter months. With all 
the SNOW,  it has not always been easy!!! Thanks to all who 

participated in the January Health and Safety Survey, 
please see the results below! 
  

Updates for You to Know and Participate in:  
January 5- 
Planning Meeting for Nutrition/Healthy Eating with Kate Millett, 
Executive Director, DESE, Jackie Coogan, MA PTA Health & 
Safety Chair and Stephanie Gray , MA PTA president. 

Great Discussion  and planning 
 Kate wants to collaborate with PTA: 
1. with Nutrition Programs, Fuel Up to 60 across the state 
2. agreeable to share staff and programs to move the 

agenda forward 
3. share resources, programs and funding (though limited) 
4. is receptive to new ideas we can collaborate on across the 

state. Look for Health and Safety Day Conference Day 
coming 2015-16 School Year! 

5. wishes to collaborate and work with PTA and other 
organizations to build conferences. This is happening at 
MA PTA Convention April 11th. Be sure to Register. 
There is still time! 

https://web.mail.comcast.net/zimbra/mail?app=mail#LETTER.BLOCK12
https://web.mail.comcast.net/zimbra/mail?app=mail#LETTER.BLOCK12
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001t_uOvgXLxtrVqafyntiB3HG7ouhi0QnPgkShHc0aMDr5SXlSckipg9fR9IOw-lHsDicGyUPxRaLHRIS1vmidoABdwfSNf8_Hf91dxITC0xleWOuEm4o_BmtRAZ4dRWcM7FRgWDKAj5f3US4EmYyOlaB_Vt1VJzrUm_sAthhf1OApvOUlMDU0YpWyGfuPwesl5lrFRtP08k8iUc0BCGi0gH16BGuhqFiZXIyDEKPpyLRnSCs8saSg3_O3mCpWDzilUZheBDNC0sPnkjMRn_MGgW8opT708qfqLzVzYkzgwpqjThMzD8V4BIuNkGBIJwAAU8JmytHIflhA48Pni81QdrHeV90u97cmIOmnKp1JtwygmK5CLLt7ag==&c=-3q5xsleQKTOhgumKxNmv_uWM5Pin0HG73vk1m5NvoSMB3h2zLW0kQ==&ch=HPaiGT2v-l5ici_x58SyzblSRaZ63teAozYoxlsfO75Q9S0MvlUUWQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001t_uOvgXLxtrVqafyntiB3HG7ouhi0QnPgkShHc0aMDr5SXlSckipg9jIa8ZeisBvZumCnbwJJsMezzH_r_Lnw0_7w6SeriGl_RyLeadP_1fye9C9o0srgrK_vf3EUusP4xYJozkLT1_POloguBncKvGSVSyQXqP5MEOlDr6_WlqYlT_vMti6dzR_Z6FTboykoq9l8viHBUI8eo-PcUuyx1YmxyMzk88Vg8fWoDyQ-48hUofhd46dVs8DIbKhw53-sN7LXb0hG3KrAuqH7LMVDw3t0ACww6EtS-EBNWPleGTFdXNISGf4XGglTdVF_KKvpibJt8SWLNXgMTeCkLcmLITA8zZwcS7kM9gWY4JHVVFEAcTj5Eh_1yfymDJeBhTLLvcPzGHIwoSHbVbu6yP6to21p2WVCGMy&c=-3q5xsleQKTOhgumKxNmv_uWM5Pin0HG73vk1m5NvoSMB3h2zLW0kQ==&ch=HPaiGT2v-l5ici_x58SyzblSRaZ63teAozYoxlsfO75Q9S0MvlUUWQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001t_uOvgXLxtrVqafyntiB3HG7ouhi0QnPgkShHc0aMDr5SXlSckipg3TI67_KWkqcJDIuSQtp9uykvPOgz9UBguOrMQQgPR-uMm_6D4rXC45vxjt7hp-0IpYUJrK4znhK5XNMw7oKitQUzjIWB4_uSIfzBu6n7i7-ub_cjTF2Ak9jPywVZSaytT_Jo5urkVstV8KBarBNW_ykj1j3oGiavlDSQ6IX75HER0XyYMyfjLoSutAQBkHaXRuYSFa1HvViFwy8lS3h-8S1G-_IQSoA9Sfr3GBT7Ssvv7hps2GkHdcDNqSTuW9dJ0Kz7IFpXE_1ZJ8Bt5F53QWlFnRvxexNKezfNQir75nX6QavZpE0laXzkiR82UjdLfHvUAl0DPAFvT9IMwyXSEY-Ws3cwfLzwF8SHUjuVlr2MU03gQK19TySaDN7FXI6m80B51iULSPuxEZ-MIGhQSgRaX2A2fwPURxS4Dze3XhlOXF9e-wBhhFLaGOiof9kugsnHJxj3lNg4aobBKO4oO9r7ahJitfUMgYDIZ1PZGeIbOvQ8GAINUfLLplaONMI0XveA0YKBkjwBSRYEV8tcBaOVxnYDPqG6wVPpMSNKIFDV5ARtnyGWIOL_SqqJTLzHuqHScLKSeSGAKLgWsEeKA__dg4ZaI4P5zPRxrxM8HV_fnwOM5MIpNI6gQCzLCKSYyQuLX0IddIhLKN6M8Gzj-CX3Jkmm8mc5ouBXTdEGcKG&c=-3q5xsleQKTOhgumKxNmv_uWM5Pin0HG73vk1m5NvoSMB3h2zLW0kQ==&ch=HPaiGT2v-l5ici_x58SyzblSRaZ63teAozYoxlsfO75Q9S0MvlUUWQ==
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1101944287492


6. will help us find (even within the Department) resources 
and speakers for the Bullying issue as well as other PTA 
goals. 
We are busy at work with this right now!  

Discussion has continued through February and March with 
New England Dairy and Food Council and DESE , Kate 
Millett  regarding this Plymouth model across the state.Six Units 
are being considered. Contact Jackie Coogan if interested. 
 
January 17- February 14, 2015. Survey to 500 MA PTA local 
leaders. Only 5% of leaders took the survey. It will be available 
again at Convention. These are the results of the survey: 

 Ten PTA locals have engaged with their schools and 
communities on Health Initiatives.  I intend to Highlight 
them in H& S April-June Updates. Send me your Healthy 
PTA Success stories. 

 Most participants appreciated the communications on 
Health and Safety Issues. 

 47% said they wanted H& S issues at the State 
Convention.Health and Safety Panel & Round Table 
Discussion 4:45 -5:45 at MA PTA Convention. 

 Almost all appreciated the Communications on Health and 
Safety Issues of children and families from MA PTA. 

 40% indicated they would like meetings held by the state 
during the school day, while an additional 40% asked that 

they be held on early Saturday afternoons.   

January 31- Health & Safety Care Meeting- Webinar Style - 9am 
to 10:30 am- Canceled -  

SNOW!! 

New Date to be announced at PTA Convention,April 11.  

Be sure to Register!  

Not to Late! 
 

Feb . 5,2015- National PTA Health Care Webinar with State 
Health Chairs.Please Read for  Grant Opportunities! 
 
   

Healthy Lifestyles: Energy Balance 101 Grants: 
 25 PTA in grades K-5 will receive a maximum of $2000  
 Title 1 schools are strongly encouraged to apply. 
 Application available: April 1, 2015 
 Deadline: Friday June 19, 2015; 5pm ET/2pm PT 
 Recipients notified: August 11, 2015 

*Grant terms: October 1, 2015-April 30, 2016  

Health and Safety March planning:  

javascript:window.top.ZmObjectManager.__doClickObject(document.getElementById(%22OBJ_PREFIX_DWT964_com_zimbra_email%22));


1. Healthy Nutrition and Eating with DESE, New England 
Dairy and MA PTA Health and Safety.  

2. Health and Safety Panel and Round Table Discussion 
Planning at MA PTA Convention on Nutrition, Healthy 
Eating,HPV, preventing youth and young adult cancers, 
Bullying and LGBTQ youth and family Health and 
Wellness.  

 Nutrition - Kate Millet, Executive Director, DESE 
  HPV - Immunization and Cancer- New England Dairy & 

Food 

 Bullying/Cyber Bullying,Dr. Erik Champy, Immediate 
Past President , MA PTA 

 LGBTQ Youth and Family Health & Wellness- Devin 
Armstrong, Chair LGBTQ Committee, MA PTA 

 Moderator- Jackie Coogan, Chair Health and Safety 
Committee, MA PTA  

Together we will continue to build healthy 
leaders and healthy communities! 

We hope you, your health chair, and/or your designated colleague 
and your PTA members will become involved in the MA PTA 
Health and Safety Committee. We really want to hear from you 
and your ideas! Feel Free to get your members as well as 
Educators and community members involved with you in all of 
these initiative. 
  

Please Join Us at MA PTA Convention   
April 10  & 11 
Register Here!  

  
  

 

 
  
 

Please contact Jackie Coogan 
Chair of MA-PTA Health and Safety Committee. 

at jmincoogan@comcast.net or health@masspta.org   
or  call 617-851-5382  

        for more info and to become part of the "TEAM" 
 
  

 
 

Established in 1910 in Massachusetts, PTA is rededicated to another 
century of advocacy for children and youth.  Today, we speak up for 
family engagement language in laws; safe, healthy, and technologically 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001t_uOvgXLxtrVqafyntiB3HG7ouhi0QnPgkShHc0aMDr5SXlSckipg3TI67_KWkqcJDIuSQtp9uykvPOgz9UBguOrMQQgPR-uMm_6D4rXC45vxjt7hp-0IpYUJrK4znhK5XNMw7oKitQUzjIWB4_uSIfzBu6n7i7-ub_cjTF2Ak9jPywVZSaytT_Jo5urkVstV8KBarBNW_ykj1j3oGiavlDSQ6IX75HER0XyYMyfjLoSutAQBkHaXRuYSFa1HvViFwy8lS3h-8S1G-_IQSoA9Sfr3GBT7Ssvv7hps2GkHdcDNqSTuW9dJ0Kz7IFpXE_1ZJ8Bt5F53QWlFnRvxexNKezfNQir75nX6QavZpE0laXzkiR82UjdLfHvUAl0DPAFvT9IMwyXSEY-Ws3cwfLzwF8SHUjuVlr2MU03gQK19TySaDN7FXI6m80B51iULSPuxEZ-MIGhQSgRaX2A2fwPURxS4Dze3XhlOXF9e-wBhhFLaGOiof9kugsnHJxj3lNg4aobBKO4oO9r7ahJitfUMgYDIZ1PZGeIbOvQ8GAINUfLLplaONMI0XveA0YKBkjwBSRYEV8tcBaOVxnYDPqG6wVPpMSNKIFDV5ARtnyGWIOL_SqqJTLzHuqHScLKSeSGAKLgWsEeKA__dg4ZaI4P5zPRxrxM8HV_fnwOM5MIpNI6gQCzLCKSYyQuLX0IddIhLKN6M8Gzj-CX3Jkmm8mc5ouBXTdEGcKG&c=-3q5xsleQKTOhgumKxNmv_uWM5Pin0HG73vk1m5NvoSMB3h2zLW0kQ==&ch=HPaiGT2v-l5ici_x58SyzblSRaZ63teAozYoxlsfO75Q9S0MvlUUWQ==
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advanced schools; and equal opportunity for all children, regardless of 
their socioeconomic background.  
 
Contact Information 
email:  info@masspta.org | phone: 617-861-7910 
   
Sincerely, 
   

 
Massachusetts Parent Teacher Association 

 

Together we will continue to build 
healthy families, schools  

and communities. 

  

   

 


